
 

SLfT Notification of part restoration of a site from 1 April 2015 (transitional) 

If you intend to deposit waste for the purposes of part  restoration of a site from 1 April 2015, please ensure 

that you have: 

 Registered for Scottish Landfill Tax from 1 April 2015.  

Please send us documentation to support this notification 

 the restoration plans agreed by HMRC for pre 1 April 2015 disposals (please ensure the plans indicate 

which areas of the site have had restoration complete); and 

 a copy of the HMRC approval letter for part restoration for pre 1 April 2015 disposals. 

Declaration 

 I declare that the information and details in this notification and the accompanying documentation is to 

the best of my knowledge, correct and complete.   

(Please delete as appropriate) 

 No changes or alterations have been made to the plans previously approved by HMRC and, from 1 April 

2015, I will notify Revenue Scotland immediately if any of the information in those plans cease to be correct 

or complete .   

or 

 Changes or alterations have been made to the plans previously approved by HMRC, and I have 

provided Revenue Scotland with correct and complete information about those changes or alterations.    

Signature: 

Organisation Name: 

Name of Landfill Site: 

Position in Organisation: 

Scottish Landfill Tax registration number: 

Contact Details: 

Date  

     

What to do now 

Please send the completed form to Revenue Scotland at: 

 
PO Box 24068 
EDINBURGH 
EH6 9BR 

 

 


